
Saturday	 27 January 2024	     8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Sunday	 25 February 2024	     8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Saturday	 23 March 2024	     8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Sunday	 21 April 2024 		      8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Saturday	 4 May 2024		      8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Sunday	 9 June 2024		      8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Saturday	 20 July 2024		      8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Sunday	 11 August 2024	     8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Saturday	 14 September 2024	     8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Sunday	 6 October 2024	     8:00 am - 4:30 pm
Saturday	 2 November 2024	     8:00 am - 4:30 pm

Single Session, 8-Hour Weekend Classes
Classes meet in the Coast Guard Auxiliary building in Harbor Island Park, Mamaroneck

Multi-Session Weeknight Classes
Classes meet in the Coast Guard Auxiliary building in Harbor Island Park, Mamaroneck

Four 2-hour classroom sessions held  Tuesday and Thursday nights over two consecutive weeks
12, 14, 19, 21 March from 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Four 2-hour classroom sessions conducted over four consecutive Thursday nights
4, 11, 18, 25 April from 7:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Brianna’s Law will require ALL operators of motorized watercraft, including 
personal watercraft such as jet skis, to complete a state approved boating 
safety course by 2025.

Flotilla 75 of the U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary will be 
offering the Boat America class on weekends and 
weeknights in 2024.  The Boat America class is 
NASABLA approved and meets New York’s boating 
safety certificate requirements.

Register online with the QR code
 or send an email to:

auxflotilla75@gmail.com
or leave a message at:

914 698 0323

If you are 44 years old or younger, you will need to complete a boating 
safety course to operate a motorized vessel in 2024. 

Cost $65.00 per student


